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SEABROOK HOUSE SPONSORS RECOVERY DOCUMENTARY FILM 

 

 

 

Seabrook, NJ— Seabrook House is proud to join the Council of Southeast Pennsylvania, Inc. 

and PRO-ACT in sponsoring the local presentation of the film, The Anonymous People. 

 

The Anonymous People is a documentary about the 23.5 million Americans living in 

long-term recovery, and the emerging public recovery movement that will transform how alcohol 

and other drug problems are dealt with in our communities. 

 

“The story of ‘The Anonymous People’ is shared by citizens, corporate executives and 

celebrities who are stepping forward to help support others struggling with addiction by sharing 

their personal experience,” said Ed Diehl, President of Seabrook House.  “This film documents 

the passionate public recovery movement that looks to change the perception of recovery.  As 

someone who has been open about my own recovery, I am excited to see the film and have 

Seabrook House be a sponsor of the local preview.” 

 

The documentary presentation is being shown across the country throughout the spring 

and will be in the area on Thursday, May 23
rd

, 2013 at Holy Family University, ETC 

Auditorium, 9801 Frankford Avenue, Philadelphia.  The film will start at 7:00pm. VIP 

reception tickets and general admission tickets are still available.   

 

Please visit http://www.councilsepa.org/events/the-anonymous-people/ for tickets.   
 

 

 

Seabrook House is an internationally recognized, private CARF-accredited addiction treatment center with several locations. 

The main facility is located in Bridgeton, NJ, convenient to Pennsylvania, New York and surrounding states. Our 90-day 

transitional living facility for men, Seabrook House West, is located in north central Pennsylvania in the town of Westfield. Our 

90-day transitional living facility for women, Changes for Women, is located on our main campus. A regional office is located in 

New York City, along with outpatient offices in Cherry Hill and Northfield, NJ. Seabrook House has been helping families find 

the courage to recover from alcoholism, drug addiction and substance abuse since 1974. To contact Seabrook House, please visit 

the organization’s web site at www.SeabrookHouse.org, or call the 24-hour help line at 1-800-761-7575. 
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